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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I believe it’s important that the hypocrisy of the CEOs and admins of these hospitals 

is disclosed. How much money are they willing to waste just so they can have their 

little power trip while they break the backs of our hard-working medical personnel? 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous student nurse 


